Tegucigalpa, Honduras October 8th, 2009

Ms. Hillary Clinton State Department United States of America

Dear Ms. Clinton,

Due to the events that have taken place in Honduras since June 28th 2009, and due to the interest shown by you and by the United States Government to know the facts concerning the removal of President Manuel Zelaya from public office, I take the liberty of sending you the documents that accompany this letter.

I do this, with the purpose of setting the record straight with respect to certain issues and thus, leave a written record of my opinion.

With warm regards,

Billy Joya Améndola